
I wish to oppose in the strongest terms the proposed building of a crematorium on the Firs 
Farm wetlands site. 
This is a popular place for the public to enjoy and a haven for wildlife. 
It would also be a terrible waste of public funds considering it has only been open a few 
years as the Wetlands. 
Yours 
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